MISSION INCREASE
FOUNDATION

February 2013
RE: Tom Clarke Construction / Beveland Street Building
Dear Future Client,

We had been searching for many months before the building on Beveland Street came on the
market. We had admired the building many times as we drove by it in our search for a new
home for our small Foundation, but never thought it would come up for sale. When our realtor
called us to say the owner was looking to sell we were thrilled. A short time later we were the

proud owners of a Tom Clarke original.

Even from the street it’s clear that Thomas Clarke Construction is a designer and builder of
quality buildings. We were so taken with the look and feel of the building, inside and out, that
we asked Tom to take charge of a fairly extensive remodeling of the second floor where we
now have our offices. Tom has a great eye for design, and more than once provided creative
ideas that we liked as well as anything our architects might have drawn up. Tom was great tol

work with too, and his crew was always pleasant and respectful.

We love our new home on Beveland Street and can recommend Thomas Clarke Construction

without reservation. If you ever want a tour please feel free to call our office!

Sincerely,

Dan Davis

President
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